
February 26, 2025

Senate State and Local Public Hearing

Re: HB 1255


Committee Members,


I urge you all to reject HB 1255 as it is not in the interest of the people

of ND to not support Prairie Public Broadcasting. Prairie Public

provides not only entertaining programming but with a local twist

that is both enjoyable and educational to all ND residents.


Thank You,

Brian McClellan

Fargo, ND 58104


